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Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together 

 
 
Wednesday 28th February 2024 

  

Dear Parents & Carers, 
 

Holly 1 – New Forest Wildlife Park Trip 

 
We are pleased to confirm that we are able to proceed with our arranged trip to New Forest Wildlife 

Park on Friday 8th March 2024.  

 
The children will be departing school at approximately 9:15am and will leave New Forest Wildlife 
Park at 2:15pm, therefore, there will be no change to the school time.  
 
If your child usually has a packed lunch, please provide this as normal. If your child has a hot meal 
you will be contacted by the office to select a cold option. With the school meals, drinks are not 
provided so please bring a refillable water bottle for the day. 

  

Throughout the day, we will be led on a tour by a guide from the park, take part in a workshop and 

see animals up close and personal as part of our science learning. We will be outside for most of the 

day so please provide appropriate clothing for the day and extra layers as well as a bag for them to 

carry for the day. 

 

Thank you for your support.   
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

MThomas 

 

 

Mr Thomas 
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